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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

This change is rushed and is a poorly thought out band aid to a complex problem. Allowing
sheltering in Portland's open spaces zones, even temporarily, would make these spaces unavailable
for their intended use. Please reconsider the wording of this zoning change to protect public open
space zones. 
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